
      Saint Benedict School News   

  Tuesday, February 27, 2024 

Thursday Mass 
 

Our 8th Grade Class will 
host this week’s Mass.   

 
   8:15 A.M. 
 
Please join us if your schedule permits. 

Lenten Prayer 
 

Almighty and Everlasting God, You  
have given the human race, Jesus Christ, 
our Savior. He fulfilled Your will by  
becoming Man and giving His life on the 
Cross.  Help us to bear witness to You, by 
following His example of suffering and 
make us worthy to share the Resurrection.  
We ask this through Jesus Christ, Your 
Son.  Amen. 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
March 5 — Read Across America Day 
with BC Students reading to our students. 
 
March 7 — Grades 6,7,8—Retreat at BC 
 
March 13 – Science Fair 
 
March 19 – End of 3rd Marking Period 

Stations of the Cross 
 

Every Friday during Lent, we will be praying 
the Stations of the Cross at 1:45 in the Church! 

 
Please join us if your schedule permits! 

Donations and Workers Needed 
 

You may still send in donations for 
the Live Auction this Saturday.  
Please drop off all donations at the 
school office. 
 
Also, workers are still needed for the 
auction.  Please fill out the form that 
was sent home last week and turn it 
into the office. 
 
Any questions, Please call the school 
office at 814– 344-6512. 

H.S.A. Meeting 
 
Monday, March 18th 
 
7:00 p.m. in the Computer Room 
 
Students will receive  a free jeans day for 
their parent attending. 

Auction 
 

Our live auction is this Saturday.  Tickets 
are still available.  Please send your check 
in to the school office. 
Tickets are $25 each. 


